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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Your son/daughter has expressed an interest in attending the Tayside Higher 
Education Convention to be held at the Institute of Sport and Exercise at the 
University of Dundee on Friday 12 September 2014. 
 
This event is supported by UCAS and organised by Skills Development Scotland. It 
is strongly recommended for pupils who are seriously considering their options for 
Higher Education as there will be representatives from over thirty institutions. This 
provides pupils with an excellent opportunity to ask questions and engage in 
discussion with representatives of the various institutions. 
 
It is anticipated that we will leave school by coach at approximately 9.00am and will 
return by 1.00pm at a cost of £5 per pupil. 
 
If you wish your child to participate in this event please complete the attached 
consent form and have your child return it along with the correct money as soon as 
possible, as a limited number of places are available. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A. Murray 
PT Guidance  
 
 
Enc 

 

Mrs B Leslie 

Headteacher 
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